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Nadia Khan

From: Marc Laredo <laredofamily@rcn.com>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 6:25 PM
To: Nadia Khan
Subject: Fwd: Distance of Orr project from my property

Please forward to the Committee 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

Resent-From: <mlaredo@newtonma.gov>
From: Gerard Slattery <gman898@gmail.com>
Date: January 30, 2017 at 4:56:47 PM EST 
To: mlaredo@newtonma.gov
Subject: Distance of Orr project from my property

Dear Chairman Laredo,  
                                      I can not find out exactly how far back will the Orr Block project be back 
from my property at 227 Walnut Street and how deep will the foundation be? 

I have looked for this information.  I just can not seem to find it. 

I have heard it said that the project will be 45 feet from my property line.  

I would like to see the actual building plan to confirm this. 

Thank you for your help Chairman Laredo. 

Sincerely,

Gerard.&

Patrick J. Slattery 
When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that 
most email is public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential.
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